
From: Wendy Page
To: licensing
Subject: Re: Divine Orders Catering
Date: Monday, November 06, 2017 1:20:37 PM

I apologize....

I may be wrong about  the cause of the parking mess on Luann Lane -- 

I just discovered that there's a dance studio at that address.

Again,

I apologize. 

Thank you.

On Mon, Nov 6, 2017 at 8:12 AM,  wrote:

I can't make it to the public hearing but I wanted to say this. 

The organized gatherings and big parties they have at 2122 Luann Lane cause congestion and traffic at a blind 
corner in a residential area. Cars parked on both sides of the street extending in both directions from that address 
allow no room for cars to pass each other on the street, one time I actually had to back all the way out of my street 
and go around the block to circumvent the traffic arriving at the address so that I could get home. I don't get the 
impression that they are a catering business so much as some kind of private nightclub. This is a quiet corner of 
the neighborhood, and I believe it's safe to say that nobody in this area wants them to expand, *least of all* to the 
outdoors. The people I have talked to here were of the understanding that this is a catering business, catering to 
locations outside of their actual place of business -- nobody expected a big party/nightclub atmosphere at 2122 
Luann Lane.  I vote No on their request for expansion of Licensing conditions and furthermore wish they would 
relocate.

Wendy Page

Madison 53713


